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Addendum # 01 
RFQ 2024-17 

Questions and Answers 
 

Q1. Can the submission date be extended?  The current timeline is a tight turnaround during the 
holiday season. 

A. The deadline is extended to December 1, 2023. 

 

Q2. Can the University provide a thorough scope of work (outlining anticipated meetings, 
submission requirements, etc.) to allow for a fair comparison of fees to scope?  Or remove the 
fee requirement all together?  (Fees would then be provide as part of the negation following 
selection based on a full scope and schedule.) 

A. We will need to keep the fee to scope requirement.  
 

Q3. Has there been any preliminary design services provided?  If so, can those documents be 
provided as well as who provided the services? 

A. No--we are interested in firms providing conceptual designs. 
 

Q4. For the existing public toilet rooms to be repurposed into an officials’ prep room, what HVAC 
components are existing, and what new HVAC systems are desired? 

A. Nothing needs to be changed in the existing public restrooms. That is out of the scope of this 
project—it is just something for consideration for in the future. 


